
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnight Focus 

We are pleased to see so many of our students 

using the Fortnightly Focus to help them 

throughout the school. Our focus for the 

fortnight has been ͚I caŶ recogŶise ŵy 
emotions.͛ There has been a high level of 

engagement, with students being able to tell us 

how they are feeling when certain emotions 

run through their bodies. Thank you 6OUT and 

4MIL for your awesome artwork that show-

cased the feelings that went with each emotion 

in this fortŶight͛s focus.  

 

 

 

 

 

WOWs 

Ask your Willows learners if they got a WOW this term. Our students 

do an amazing job being Safe, Respectful and Responsible; we 

celebrate them by giving out a WOW slip so they can then put it in 

their class raffle box. Each week at Year Level Parade, a winner is drawn out, from each class. They receive 

a prize from the tuckshop. Waldo, Oliǀe aŶd Willoǁ loǀe seeiŶg all the ͚WOW͛ studeŶts iŶ our school.  
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Acknowledging great student behaviour 

The end of Term 3 is already here and our students have been participating in a range of activities to 

acknowledge their respectful and responsible behaviour throughout the Term.  The 75 Star reward and 

Term 3 No Major rewards were held over the last week. It is always a great time for the teachers and 

students to engage in fun activities together.  

There have been ball games, teddy bear fun times, class games, arts and crafts, outdoor games and 

computer time. Some classes have enjoyed watching a movie and eating popcorn. It is a pleasure to see 

so many students participating fully in these rewards, due to their consistent high standard of behaviour 

and learning. 

We look forward to seeing everyone after the holidays for a successful Term 4. 

 


